

## Success for today, prepared for tomorrow

Monday 4th February 2019

Dear Parent/Carer.

On Friday 15th February the children in Years 1 and 2 will be having a book swap.

Each child is asked to bring one book to school which they will then have the opportunity to swap for another book. In this way we hope to teach children about recycling, sharing and of course encourage a love of reading!

Please can all books be brought to school by Thursday 14th February and given to your child's class teacher.

If you have other quality books which you are hoping to find a new home for, then please bring these in as well as we can never have too many books!

Thank you for your support,

Miss Auton Assistant Headteacher for KS1 and EYFS



